
 
 
This posting provides important information if you are a midwife 

who received your midwifery education outside of Canada, and 

you want to know how you may be able to become registered 

(licensed) as a midwife in Manitoba. 

 
In 2014 the College of Midwives of Manitoba (CMM) will provide 

an opportunity for internationally educated midwives (IEMs) to 

be assessed.  The “2014 IEM Assessment Process” will take place 

in Winnipeg, Manitoba.   

 
The 2014 IEM Assessment Process is part of a Manitoba Health 

project that will provide midwifery assessment and midwifery 

gap training to help prepare internationally educated midwives 

apply for registration (licensure) as a midwife in Manitoba.  

 

The application deadline for this assessment and gap training 

process is January 20, 2014. 

 
For more information on this initiative, please visit our website: 
www.midwives.mb.ca 
 

http://www.midwives.mb.ca/

